
 

Events & Announcements June 10, 2010 

Upcoming Events in the Presbytery: 
 

Patriotic Hymn Fest 

Mark your calendars for a patriotic hymn fest at Madison Presbyterian 
Church, Sunday, June 27, 3:00pm in Fellowship Hall. Join in an early 
celebration of the founding of our country by singing favorite hymns and 
songs in gratitude for the freedoms we enjoy. Jonathan Stanley will 
provide piano accompaniment and light refreshments will be served.  
 

A 200th Anniversary is Coming! 

This October, United Presbyterian in Princeton, IN is celebrating their 
200th birthday with these events: 
 
Saturday, October 2, 2010: You are invited to attend a banquet* 
celebration at 6:00 PM at the United Presbyterian Church. 
(*there will be a moderate meal charge) 
Sunday, October 3, 2010: Church Services will be held at 10:30 AM 
followed by a luncheon and fellowship. 

Helpful Links: 
 
• 2010 Per Capita 
• Online POV Calendar 
• POV Resource Center 
• Mission Insite 
• Church Contact Info 

 

Katrina Recovery Trip 2010 

 
During the week of April 11-17th, Thirteen participants from 5 churches 
in the South Central Cluster of the Presbytery of Ohio Valley joined 
Presbyterians from around the country in New Orleans to aid in the 
ongoing recovery effort. To see pictures of their time there and read a 
short account of the trip, go to the Katrina trip page 
at http://povpc.org/katrinatrip.html. 

 

Summertime at Camp PYOCA 

 
Camp has started! We are excited with the theme for the summer, "Be a 
Hero" and how we can be a hero EVERYDAY! Registrations are still being 
accepted, however some programs are filling or full! Please check the 
website for current enrollment information. We have opportunities for 
youth entering first grade through high school! There's something for 
everyone! 
 
For more information and to register, please visit www.pyoca.org, or 
contact Rich@pyoca.org. Limited scholarships are available! 
 
Also, we have had a great success with our new monthly program, Third Thursdays! Spend the day at Pyoca 
helping us maintain our facility - we have lots to do! Upcoming projects include woodworking, organizing, 
staining and painting! Please contact Rich Swartwood if you can make it on the Third Thursday of each 
month. We'll make sure you have fun (and a great lunch)! 

 

Daycare Ministry 

 
Are you in a church that has or is considering a daycare ministry? One of the ways we - as church 
communities - can serve others in the name of Christ is to provide safe and affordable childcare to our 
communities. In doing so, we want to make sure we are serving others with excellence and integrity, and it 
helps to consult from time to time with other daycare ministries and agencies. 

http://www.povpc.org/
http://www.povpc.org/calendar.htm
http://povpc.org/resource_center/flash.html
http://povpc.org/missioninsite.htm
http://www.povpc.org/churches.htm
http://povpc.org/katrinatrip.html
http://www.pyoca.org/
mailto:rich@pyoca.org
http://www.povpc.org/


 
If you would like to learn more about resources to support a daycare you know 
of, one option would be to contact Beth Jeglum at the Indiana Association for 
Child Care Resource & Referral - an agency whose aim is to build networks 
to support families, providers and communities. Beth has 25 years of daycare 
experience - including directing the daycare at the campuses of IUPUI. Beth can 
be contacted by emailing her at bjeglum@iaccrr.org or by phone at (317)789-
5373. 

 

Great Lakes Association of Presbyterian Church Educators 

 
The fall GLAPCE conference takes place October 26-28, 2010 at the Weber Center in Adrian, Michigan. 
Church educators, pastors, and all who are involved in the educational ministry of the church are invited to 
attend this event and explore ways to embody Jesus' great commission to "Go... make 
disciples...baptize...teach." 
 
Questions? Contact the conference registrar, Martha McDonald at mmcdonald@irvpresby.org, or Lisa 
Watts (GLAPCE President) at lwatts@riverpres.org. 

CTS Summer Learning Opportunities 

 
July 26-29 "Social Networking Media in Your Congregation: Possibilities! (and Practicalities)" 
August 16-18 Journeys Through Revelation: Apocalyptic Hope for Today (PW Bible Study Training) 
The S3 (Sabbath, Study and Service) Program is accepting applications - Project applications for the 
2010-11 cohort will be accepted through September 30, 2010. The application procedure requires a group 
proposal and individual applications for each group member. 
 
For more information regarding these events, click on the Columbia Seminary link below. 

• Presbyterian Church (U.S.A.)  
• Synod of Lincoln Trails  
• Presbytery of Ohio Valley  
• PC(USA) Board of Pensions  
• Camp PYOCA 

• Ghost Ranch  
• Montreat Conf. Center  
• Columbia Seminary  
• Pittsburgh Seminary  
• Louisville Seminary 

• Hanover College  
• SFT Seminary 
• Center for Congregations 
• The Alban Institute  
• Congregational Directory 
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